

Chad D. Reyes Chief of Police

Chris Howard Assistant Chief of Police

Lt. James Crapse
Administrative Lieutenant

Lt. Tony Ferderber
Operations Lieutenant

"Working Together to Keep Our Community Safe"

October 3, 2022

Dr. Caesar DePaço Summit Nutritionals International 29 Rockaway Road Lebanon, NJ 08833

RE: Letter of Acceptance for Donation of \$12,000 for a Police Service Dog

Dear Dr. DePaço,

On behalf of the Brigham City Police Department and the citizens we serve, it is my great pleasure to thank you, and Summit Nutritionals International, for your generous donation in the amount of \$12,000, which will be used to purchase a second dual-purpose K9 for our department.

It's obvious that you and your organization understand the invaluable asset police dogs provide to a department, and your donation will support our efforts to enhance our K9 program, thereby providing better service to our community and keeping our officers safe. Without your support, we would never have been able to make this happen.

Thank you again for your generosity and your commitment to K9 teams across the country and abroad. We are immeasurably grateful. You, and your company, truly make a difference.

Respectfully,

Chad D. Reyes Chief of Police Tom Kotter

Director of Finance

CDR/TJK:jmr

In compliance with the tax code of the Internal Revenue Service, we confirm that you received no goods or services of monetary value from the Brigham City Police Department in connection with this gift, making the above amount fully deductible for tax purposes.